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We are having great educational time learning about agriculture in third grade! Our final lesson will be held on Thursday, February 2nd.  We will celebrate with a Pizza Party.  I thought it would be fun for the students to email ONE picture of themselves enjoying agriculture.  That is a broad spectrum and could include many things. Some examples could include: students with a farm animal, in a garden, eating their favorite foods, doing technology, climbing a tree, smelling a flower, playing in the rain, dressing up like a truck driver or veterinarian, shopping at the grocery store, baking, etc.   Their teacher can display these pics on the smart board during our pizza party.  This is not a requirement. This is just for fun. If you choose to participate, please send in the one picture by Tuesday, January 31st.  It has been a blast teaching your student about agriculture!

Thank you,
Melissa Wilson   
